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September 23, 2024

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001
but only for the information of DepEd Officials, personnel, staff, as well as the
concerned public. (visit www.deped.gov.ph)

The City Government of Baguio City through the SIGLAT Youth Innovation
Hub, is organizing a “Climate Change and Sustainable Development” event
scheduled on October 10,2024 from 8:00AM to 5:00PM (Venue to be announced).
The program is specifically designed to engage and educate our youth on these
critical issues. This collaborative initiative aims to raise awareness about climate
change issues and promote sustainable development practices among our youth.

Enclosed is the letter for your reference and information. Participation and
expenses on the said activity is personal and voluntary and shall be subjected to
the “no-disruption-of classes” policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005,
titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and Ensuring
Compliance Therewith”.

For registration, kindly access bit.ly/CCSDBaguio and for more queries
contact Mica at 0908-891-6551.
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Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR
City Government of Baguio

19 September 2024

DR. SORAYA T. FACULO
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education
SDO-Baguio

THRU: MS. AUGIE PEARL SIMANGAN
PDO-Youth

Dear Dr. Faculo:

On behalf of the City Government of Baguio, through the SIGLAT Youth Innovation Hub, may
we request your endorsement for our upcoming event in partnership with the Worldwide Fund
for Nature Philippines (WWF-Philippines).

We are organizing a "Climate Change and Sustainable Development" event scheduled for
October 10, 2024, from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. This full-day program is specifically designed
to engage and educate our youth on these critical issues. While the venue is yet to be
announced, we ensure it will be accessible and suitable for our target participants.

This collaborative initiative aims to raise awareness about critical climate change issues and
promote sustainable development practices among our youth. The event will feature expert
speakers and interactive workshops designed to engage and inform participants about our
challenges and actions to create a more sustainable future.

Your endorsement would greatly enhance the credibility and reach of this important event. We
believe that with the support of the Department of Education, we can effectively communicate
the significance of this topic to our schools and encourage wider participation from students
and educators alike.

We are confident that this event aligns with the Department of Education's goals of promoting
environmental awareness and fostering responsible citizenship among our youth. For
registration, kindly access this link: bit.ly/CCSDBaguio

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to your positive response and
support for this crucial initiative. Should you need further information, please do not hesitate
to contact us at 0908-891-6551 (Mica).

Very Truly yours,

BENJAMIN B. MAGALONG
Public Servant







